
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,         

 

As you are aware. We have a strike day that was planned for our original Year 5 transition 

day. This means our transition day will now take place on Thursday 6th July. 

 

The day will run from 9am till 3pm. Students will need to be dropped at the playground where 

they will line up in their new classes, a register will be taken, then they will go back to their 

classrooms with their new form tutors. We have a variety of activities planned which will help 

them get to know the school, their tutor and the other members of their new class. Please 

ensure you collect your student from the school hall at 3pm. Arrive at reception and we will 

direct you into the hall. 

 

Students should come in their current school’s uniform, wear comfortable shoes (trainers 

allowed) and bring a packed lunch and water bottle. They can store these in a bag that will 

be kept in the classroom throughout the day.    

 

If you are driving your child to/from school on this day, please park at Parkside Hall and walk 

your child down to Alameda. There will not be space in the turning circle to park your car 

and this space is reserved for The Firs pick up and drop off. 

 

I look forward to meeting you all next Thursday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Leaper 

Year 5 Leader 
 


